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 Objection

Comments I wish to object most strongly to the above proposal. 1. The building is far too large for such a rural
area and will be impossible to camouflage no matter how much 'landscaping' is used. 2. The emissions,
both particle and odorous, may be offensive and a threat to the health of local residents. 3. The traffic
generated by such a plant will only add to already congested roads in the area causing noise and
pollution to local residents and potential danger to all road users. 4. The loss of hedgerows, trees and
habitats will impact greatly on such a rural area. 5. The site will have a detrimental impact on the local
villages as well as the 1,500 new homes, school and nursing home that are due to be built alongside
the plant. I trust the council will consider all the above points most seriously before giving permission
for the building of the plant to go ahead and look forward to your reply in the near future. Y. D.
Cheverton
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